June 18, 1990

Father Joseph Palackal

st. Francis of Paola Church
219 Conselyea Street
Brooklyn, N.Y. 11211

Dear Father Joseph,

I would first like to thank you again for participating in our
NUNSEARCH competition. You truly were wonderful.

Enclosed is a coOpy of the letter and check I sent to Reverend
Father Provincial. You should be very proud of yourself to have
raised $1,110.00 for your charity.

We would like to wish you the best of luck with your music. Please
don’t ever stop!!!

Thank you, again.

Sincerely, ////ﬂ
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Ccara Chaiet

Company Manager
NUNSENSE
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